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Dear Councilmembers:

It’s a great disappointment to me that public comments are now shuffled to the end instead of the beginning  of the
meeting. This is giving short shrift to the public and acting like we don’t really count. I find this insulting.

Please revert back to the prior scheduling. We are the ones who elected you and need to feel respected.

Sandy Tate,
Sebastopol




